
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     November 21, 2022  
 
To:  Priests and office managers 
  
From:    Vanessa Russell, chief executive officer, Catholic Charities Atlanta 
 
Re:   Catholic Charities Second Collection 

           
 
Blessings, 
 
The second collection in support of the mission of Catholic Charities Atlanta 
(CCA) is scheduled for Christmas Eve and Christmas Day. Last year, Catholic 
Charities served almost 18,000 individuals in need in our community and we 
will provide approximately 4,000 individuals with Christmas gifts thanks to the 
generosity of parishioners at Holy Spirit, St. Joseph’s, St. Jude, St. Brigid, 
Christ the King and St. Peter Chanel.   
 
To support our mission, the Most Reverend Bishop Ned Shlesinger will send an 
email on our behalf to our supporters and we have created a parish bulletin ad 
and a video for your use. Bishop Ned’s email can be found here. The ad for 
your parish bulletin is attached as well as the link to the video.  
 
If you have any questions about these resources, please contact Amy Sanislo, 
CCA marketing and communications manager, at asanislo@ccatlanta.org or 
(404) 920-7767.  
 
We are grateful for your support of our efforts to help families become more 
independent and self-sufficient.   
 
Wishing you a blessed Advent and joyous Christmas. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://mcusercontent.com/e910c4ce1ad5971fa2da271da/files/b6e8ac72-447c-43fb-6b29-f7246bed07ac/Bishop_Ned_Letter.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/e910c4ce1ad5971fa2da271da/images/db8e91fc-883f-4f0a-eb40-425f48021e43.png
https://vimeo.com/770014899/f373fa8348
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